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TO ALL BRANCHES

Dear Colleague,
CWU RESTRUCTURING — ONLINE BRANCH BRIEFING

We can advise branches that we will be publishing tomorrow, four policy papers that are
being placed before the Special Restructuring Conference in June 2025.

Furthermore, we will be holding an online branch briefing to position these papers. The
online national branch briefing will take on Thursday 15" May at 11:00am. Please find
below the link for this meeting:

https://cwu-
org.zoom.us/j/88481883939?pwd=CdWEIh78RPgULaAPlavgc9eK83eHUb.1

Meeting ID: 884 8188 3939
Passcode: 484793

It is essential that all branches are in attendance at this online briefing and we are happy
for all your senior representatives to also join the meeting.

If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact
dlynch@cwu.org.

Yours sincerely

Nore Wl

Dave Ward
General Secretary
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